
 

Circular No. LP/2024-25/11                                          Date: 16.07.2024 

 

Dear Parent 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on Wednesday i.e., 

17.07.2024 on account of Muharram. The Classes will resume on 

Thursday i.e., 18.07.2024 at the usual time. 

Headmistress 

Learning Plus 


